
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers and Families,  

At Endeavour Eats, our aim is to provide high-quality, nutritious school meals at 

an affordable price, supporting the health and wellbeing of every child. As an in-

house catering service, we are proud to have full control over the quality of our 

food, the sourcing of our ingredients, and the overall dining experience for 

pupils. 

We are committed to meeting the School Food Standards, ensuring that every 

meal served is balanced, freshly prepared, and enjoyable. Our menus are 

thoughtfully developed to encourage healthy eating habits and support learning, 

using quality ingredients that pupils can look forward to each day. 

As with many food services, the cost of producing meals has increased due to 

rising food prices and staffing costs. To maintain the quality of our meals while 

continuing to operate sustainably, we will be adjusting the price of a school meal 

to £2.80 from 1st September 2025. 

This new price remains competitive with both local authority catering services 

and commercial catering providers and allows us to continue delivering meals 

that are both high quality and affordable. 

We appreciate your ongoing support and look forward to providing your children 

with delicious and nutritious meals every day. If you have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to contact the school office on 01772 421 599. 

Yours Sincerely, 

Mrs J Shorrocks 

 


